
October 24-28
Red Ribbon Week
Mon - Wear Red
Tues - Wear Hats

Wed - Wear Sports Gear
Thurs - Wear Hawaiian Theme

Clothes
Fri - Dress as a Superhero (no

masks)



O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

October 27
PTO Meeting

5:30 pm
Cafeteria or Zoom




We are excited about the increase of achievement at LIES and we
credit the success to all stakeholders working together to P.U.S.H. Over
the course of 1 year, we have much to celebrate as an Osprey family. 
•We observed a 57.4% increase in students identified as gifted in
academics and the fine arts.
•We increased at or above the district's math, reading, and science
achievement growth (i.e., Math- increase of 6.1%, E.L.A.- increase of
4.3%, Science- increase of 14.8%).
•We renewed our culture and saw a 24% increase in our staff's
retention rate and an 11% increase in our student population.
Our next level of pushing together focuses on our student's growth. As
we empower our students to lead their learning, we will see an
increase in the individual growth of our students and our overall school
report card rating.
We are the village! Oh the places we will go when we PUSH together.

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  3 1  •  O C T  2 4 ,  2 0 2 2  

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T SB Y  P R I N C I P A L  C O L E M A N

 @LIESOspreys

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net



C O N T A C T  U S
Principal Coleman

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Assistant Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us

Our Osprey Pageant will take place on
Saturday, November 5, 2022 at 4:00 @ BHS.
Tickets are $10 and may be purchased online or
at school Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays
prior to 11:00. You may purchase tickets here:
https://rb.gy/r7auur 

N E W S  T H I S  W E E K

https://rb.gy/r7auur


Our school is implementing a whole-school
transformational process called the Leader in Me, which
teaches 21st-century leadership and life skills to
students and creates a culture of student empowerment
based on the idea that every child can be a leader.
Our school will be conducting surveys to learn more
about key areas of strength and areas of needed
growth in our school. In order for us to have a holistic
picture of what is going on in our school, we are asking
all full-time staff members, parents/guardians, and
students in 4th and 5th Grade to participate.
We will appreciate if you would complete the survey. It
will not ask for your name or other identifying
information. The survey is available through the weblink
below. The survey is completely voluntary, but we do
hope to get feedback from one member of every
household. 
The parent/guardian survey takes about 12 minutes to
complete and will ask questions about your child and
about his or her experience in our school. If you have
more than one child attending the school, you will be
asked to think about the oldest child's experiences as
you answer questions related to his or her growth. If you
have completed the survey, you do not have to do it
again and we appreciate your support.
Please take this survey:
https://www.leaderinme.com/s/lady-s-island-
elementary-school/families

To refer students use this link:
https://bit.ly/ArtisticGTReferral22-23
No referrals will be accepted after November 22,
2022.

W E  N E E D  Y O U R  H E L P !

https://www.leaderinme.com/s/lady-s-island-elementary-school/families

